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BOARD MEETING SUMMARY 

May 13, 2021 
                                                                    
The Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama met Thursday, May 13, 2021, via videoconference. All 
members were in attendance, as were selected staff members. 
 
The meeting came to order at 6:02 P.M., after which the Board took the following actions: Approved 
minutes of its April 2021 meetings; entered into executive session, on the advice of counsel, to discuss 
matters related to litigation and related to the character or professional competence of individuals; agreed 
to form a committee to study possible modifications of the Alabama Dental Hygiene Program; 
authorized expenditures for certain Board and staff members to attend upcoming dental conferences; 
renewed the contract of ADHP Director Alvin “Red” Stevens; and authorized bonuses for certain staff 
members for extraordinary service. 
 
The Board then made determinations as to license and permit applications, and as to certain disciplinary 
matters. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:08 P.M. 
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